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It is very hard to fathom how intelligent people cannot plan for an ethical and sustainable future 
for all flora and fauna. We need wisdom and environmentally responsible decision making not 
just for particular species but for all species. We need to remember that our job is to coexist and 
not to just dominate because we can. We have become environmental bullies of sorts without 
the insight to recognise what we do or worse we just don't care. Popular or unpopular we need 
to make wise decisions. 


